
 

 

  
                                                    

 
         

                                                                                            

 

  Thursday, 19th September    
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
This year we will be supporting ‘Project Gambia’ to send Christmas shoe boxes to children who 
live in Kotusilo and attend school at Half Dye, Madiana, Hanne Vibe and the methodist special 
school. We were very successful last year and donated almost 100 boxes. We are asking all 
parents and children of Amblecote Primary to help us put a smile on a child’s face again this 
Christmas!  
 
If you would like to get involved, simply wrap up and fill a shoebox (or similar-sized carboard box) 
with new/good condition items such as: 
 
 

 Felt-tips/crayons 
 Small colouring books 
 Pencils/pens 
 Stickers 
 Hair accessories 
 Small balls  
 Balloons 
 Bubbles 
 Nail varnish 
 Paint & brushes 
 Maths set 

 

 
 

 Sharpener/ruler/rubber 
 T-shirts/football shirts 
 Sweets 
 Books 
 Toys 
 Art & Craft items 
 Jewellery 
 Tootbrush/toothpaste 
 Underwear/socks/gloves  

 

 
You can choose to send the box to a boy or girl and decide which age it may be suitable for, 
labelling this information clearly on the box please.  
 
 

Please return them to school by Friday 18th October at the 
latest.  
 
Thanks for your support, 
 
Miss Judd & The Globetrotters  
 

       Acting Head Teacher: Mrs J Cook 
Amblecote Primary School 

School Drive 
Amblecote 

Stourbridge 
West Midlands 

DY8 4DQ 
 

Tel: 01384 818335 


